
 
 

New Vaccine Management System (CalVax) coming early 2021! 
 

The California Department of Public Health (CDPH) is excited to announce the rollout of 
CalVax, a state-wide centralized system for healthcare providers enrolled or interested 
in participating in the California COVID-19 Vaccination Program. 

CalVax will replace the existing COVIDReadi system and will be available mid-January 
2021. CalVax allows providers to enroll in the California COVID-19 Vaccination 
Program, order vaccines, update account information, and manage vaccine reporting 
tasks. If you already enrolled in COVIDReadi or are further along in the process of 
enrolling (completed part A and at least one part of B) before January 8th, you do 
not need to re-enroll in CalVax.  

More information about CalVax will be coming soon. 
 

Questions? 

Please feel free to reach out to our call center at Covidcallcenter@cdph.ca.gov with any 
questions or concerns. 
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